
 The Assassination Records Review Board 

 Summer Internships 1995 

 
 

The Assassination Records Review Board is seeking interns for summer 1995. 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board is an independent federal agency created to oversee the 

identification and release of records related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

 

The Review Board was established by The President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records 

Collection Act of 1992 (PL 102-526), and was signed into law by President George Bush. The five 

members of the Board were appointed by President Clinton, confirmed by the United States Senate, 

and sworn in on April 11, 1994. The law gives the Board the mandate and authority to identify, 

secure, and make available all records related to the assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

Summer interns may work on one or more of the following projects for the professional staff: 

 

 forensics evidence (ballistics and medical); 

 eyewitnesses; 

 reviewing CIA and FBI records regarding the assassination; 

 additional projects for the General Counsel in the broad areas of information law, 

privacy law, and national security law. 

 

The internships are unpaid.  To apply, please fax or mail a cover letter describing interest in the 

intership, a résumé, and an unofficial or official transcript to: 

 

 Tracy Shycoff 

 Assassination Records Review Board 

 600 E Street, N.W.,  2nd Floor 

 Washington, D.C. 20530 

 fax:  (202) 724-0457 

 

 



 FACSIMILE 

 

TO:  Jill Martyn 

Harvard Law School 

Public Interest Career Services Office 

 

fax number: (617) 496-4944 

 

FROM: Laura Denk 

JFK Assassination Records Review Board 

Washington, D.C. 

 

DATE: April 19, 1995 

 

RE:  Summer Internships 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

As we discussed by telephone yesterday, enclosed please find information regarding summer 

internships at the Assassination Records Review Board. The Board is interested in receiving  

résumés from both first and second year law students for summer 1995. 

 

In the year since it began its work, the five member Board has hired seventeen professional staff 

members, with two additional staff members starting at the end of the 1994-1995 academic year. The 

Board anticipates that it will hire five to ten (5-10) interns for summer 1995. 

 

Thanks for your help. If you have any questions, please feel free to call. The ARRB’s phone number 

is (202) 724-0088. 

 

 


